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Included below is a press release regarding the re-appointment of Arthur L. Tebo of Walloon
Lake as Ferris board of trustees chair.
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Tebo re-appointed Ferris board of trustees chair

BIG RAPIDS – Arthur L. Tebo of Walloon Lake was re-appointed chair of the Ferris State
University board of trustees during an annual meeting of the board July 14. Tebo was named
to the board in the spring of 2001 to serve a term expiring Dec. 31, 2008.

Tebo graduated from Ferris State University in 1972 with a Bachelor of Science degree in
Business Administration, and served as a counter intelligence agent in Washington D.C.
during the Vietnam War. He returned to Michigan in 1970 to become general manager of
Boyne Highlands Resort in Harbor Springs. From 1984 to 2004 he served as chief operating
officer of Boyne USA Resorts.
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